
Girls Who Code & Silent Reading Club Field Trip 

February 18, 2022 
 

This year our field trip will be to the BREC Bluebonnet Swamp, Cavalier House Books, and a 

park picnic.  The cost of the trip is $10.  We will leave at 8:30 AM and return to school around 

1:30 PM. Only students in these two clubs, plus the teacher chaperones, will be attending this 

field trip. Students will need to bring a picnic lunch.  They may also bring money if they would 

like to purchase books at Cavalier House Books.  Payments for this trip will be made online by 

visiting lomeagles.org.  Students must turn in their permission slip AND pay online by January 

28, 2022, @ 3:00 PM. If you have any questions, please email Amanda.jones@lpsb.org.  

 

 

 

 

Please cut the bottom portion and return to Mrs. Jones by January 28, 2022 @ 3:00 PM.  

 

 

 

I give my child, ____________________________________, permission to attend the Girls 

Who Code and Silent Reading Club field trip to the BREC Bluebonnet Swamp, Cavalier House 

Books, and a picnic. 

 

_____ I have paid the $10 online. 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Parent Signature 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number 

 

 

 

_______Check this if your child takes medication during the day.  We will make sure we pick it 

up from the office and take it with us on the trip. 
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